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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Video

| am writing to let you know about the next step in our virtual transition process. Mr Heeley,
Headteacher, would like to welcome you to the school himself in his “Welcome to Year 6”
video. The link is below and can also be found directly from the website along with all other
transition information which has been shared to date. Please encourage your child to
watch the video, and even better, please watch it together.

Moving to Whitby High School — Questions and Answers

| am also inviting parents/carers and children to submit questions to us so that we can
prepare a Question and Answer sheet and put it on our website for you all to read. There is
still a lot of information that we will share with you over the coming weeks about uniform,
start dates, etc, but now is an opportunity to ask any burning questions you have about
School Life. Questions can be emailed to Mr Bensley by 16th June at
mbensley@whitbyhs.cheshire.sch.uk with the subject heading Y6 Questions. Mr Bensley
will collate these questions, our staff will provide answers and all will be published on the
website in a couple of weeks. Your name won’t appear on the website, just your question
with our answer. Please note that this is not a forum for questions of a personal nature —
individual private matters will be dealt with separately.

| hope you enjoy the Welcome Video and we look forward to receiving your questions.

Link to video https://www.whitbyhigh.org/year7.html

Warm regards

Mrs H Hill
Deputy Headteacher

The Whitby High School
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